Information National Library of New Zealand

From: Bruce <fyi-request-24160-13043d5e@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Sent: Friday, 15 September 2023 8:37 pm

To: Information National Library of New Zealand

Subject: Official Information request - Security footage from outside the National Library
building

[You don't often get email from fyi-request-24160-13043d5e @requests.fyi.org.nz. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Dear National Library of New Zealand Te Puna Matauranga o Aotearoa,

| want to find out whether the National Library of New Zealand gathered any video and audio footage from its
security cameras of events near its building during the Wellington Protests of February and March 2022.

If the answer is yes, could you also determine whether the footage was gathered purely for security reasons, or was
there also a desire to gather information for the Library's collection.

Yours faithfully,

Bruce

This is an Official Information request made via the FYl website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-24160-13043d5e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is information@natlib.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to National Library of New Zealand
Te Puna Matauranga o Aotearoa? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffyi.org.nz%2Fchange_request%2Fnew%3Fbod
y%3Dnlnz&data=05%7C01%7Cinformation%40natlib.govt.nz%7C4bc8d630534747ae47e008dbb5c6ef3e%7Cf659¢ca5
cfc474e96b24d14c95df13ach%7C0%7C0%7C638303638251360729%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)WljoiMCAw
LjAwWMDAILCJQljoiV2IuMzliLCIBTil6Ik1haWwiLCIXVCI6MNn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Q0118bm2r5ifulRjz96M
B2EQ4psJwRPZPosQLLhzKlo%3D&reserved=0

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright
policies:
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffyi.org.nz%2Fhelp%2Fofficers&data=05%7C01
%7Cinformation%40natlib.govt.nz%7C4bc8d630534747ae47e008dbb5c6ef3e%7Cf659ca5cfc474e96b24d14c95df13a
cb%7C0%7C0%7C638303638251360729%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)WIjoiMCAwLjAWMDAILCIQljoiV2IuMzli
LCJBTIiI6Ik1haWwiLCIXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XUgNXdemTy38BAktwdBc7WFnN2Ue26Pqa4%2B
h%2BzkINqE%3D&reserved=0

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your
organisation’s OIA or LGOIMA page.






